
BEA CUSTOMER NOTICE 
 

A contractor, Service Electric will be working across the 
Bolivar Energy Authority service area, removing and 
installing poles. Each truck should be clearly marked with 
the Service Electric logo as well as a small BEA logo. This will 
be an ongoing project. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please call Bolivar Energy Authority at 731-658-
5257. 


